Greater Oshawa Chamber of Commerce

www.oshawachamber.com

October 9, 2001

Tony Slavin allaboutwebsites.com 109 Bloor St., E. Oshawa, ON L1H 3N3

Dear Tony,

The Greater Oshawa Chamber of Commerce would like to thank you for donating to the silent auction at our Annual Golf Tournament. From tee off to the prize table, 160 participants enjoyed an excellent day of golf. Your support helped to make the tournament a great success.

Recognition was given to allaboutwebsites.com in the event program, signage on the day and in the Chamber's newsletter.

Your donation is greatly appreciated by the Greater Oshawa Chamber of Commerce and 2001 Golf Committee. Again, thank you for participation in the Golf Tournament. We hope you found the event beneficial to your business.

Sincerely,

Sherri Petherick Event Coordinator